
 

 

 

 

 

Prom Celebration 2022 

 

Congratulations Grads! We are excited to have this opportunity to help you celebrate this milestone in your lives. This 

package of information represents a number of events designed to provide a positive farewell to your high school years.  

Many people have worked diligently to ensure that your Reception and Prom will be one of the most enjoyable and 

memorable experiences. We trust you will celebrate this milestone with appropriate behavior to ensure the safety and 

well-being of all involved. We know you will enjoy the efforts of our community, parents and fellow graduates, as they 

celebrate with you. 

 

In this package you will find: 

-  Reception and Prom outline  

-  Parent Prom Committee letter of expectations   

-  Summary of times and dates 

-  Prom contract (Please do not double side print Prom Contract & Ticket Order form)  

-  Ticket order form (Please do not double side print Prom Contract & Ticket Order form) 

 

The MBSS Prom contract and MBSS Ticket order form will be accepted in the front foyer of MBSS 

between June 6th and June 10th 2022, from 3:15 to 4:00 p.m.  Payment can be made online through an e-

transfer to MBSSprom@outlook.com (please include the Grad’s name in the notes/comment section), or 

by cash or cheque at MBSS during allotted times. 

 **Please be sure to drop off completed and signed forms in the foyer if paying online. Grads will not be 

issued tickets to Prom until all paperwork is handed in, even if payment has been received.** 

If you have any questions or concerns about prom, please contact the Prom Committee Co-Chairs, Marcie Peters or 

Christina Hall at MBSSprom@outlook.com. 

 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

The Prom Committee 
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FORMAL RECEPTION AND PROM  

JUNE 24, 2022 
 

The activities of June 24th will begin with a formal reception for all graduates, guests and family at St. Eugene Golf 

Resort and Casino in Cranbrook.  It will continue with prom at the Cranbrook Curling Centre. 
 

(Please note: Prom is a community led event. Mount Baker Secondary School and School District No. 5 are not responsible nor in charge of this 

event) 
 

Formal Reception – 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
  

➢ Graduates and their guests are encouraged to attend the reception at St. Eugene from 4:30 p.m. to 8:30 

p.m. on Friday, June 24th   . We advise families to arrive as early as 3:30 to account for parking delays. 

 

➢ Graduates will be asked to line up for the Introductions and Grand March at 4:15 pm to ensure the Grand 

March starts on time. 
 

➢ Family members are welcome to attend, as there will be many opportunities to take photos.  Family dress 

may be informal.  As in years past, food and refreshments will not be provided. Water will be available for 

the graduates. 

 

➢ You are welcome to bring a chair/lawn chair to this event, although limited seating will be provided. 

 

➢ In case of inclement weather, the reception will be held at St. Eugene Golf Resort and Casino. Please 

bring an umbrella in the case of rain. Families are welcome to stay after 6:30 and take photos. 
 

Prom – 8:30 p.m. to 2:00 a.m. 
 

➢ The prom is at the Cranbrook Curling Centre beginning at 8:30 p.m. 
 

➢ Wristbands for the prom will be issued with your ticket. Please bring your wristband to Prom as it will be 

your proof of ticker purchase.  
 

➢ Doors close at 9:30 p.m. – graduates or guests will NOT be admitted after this time. 
 

➢ If graduates or their guests leave the prom, they will NOT be allowed to return. 
 

➢ No smoking, vaping, alcohol, drugs, tobacco/tobacco products, energy drinks or food allowed. 
 

➢ Semi-formal or formal attire is required.  Graduates or their guests are not to change during the prom. 
 

➢ There will be ample food and snacks to eat. 
 

➢ In addition to the music and dancing, there will be a variety of other fun activities and prizes. 

 

➢ The event will conclude at 2:00 a.m. 
 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

To all 2022 Grads, Guests and Parents: 

 
Please note: Prom is a parent planned event made possible with many local community donations. Mount 

Baker Secondary School and School District No. 5 are not in charge nor responsible for this event.  

 

The 2022 Graduation Prom will be the highlight of your last year at Mount Baker Secondary School. The Parent 

Prom Committee, community members and countless other volunteers have worked hard to ensure that you 

enjoy a fun and safe prom evening. The 2022 prom, held at the Cranbrook Curling Centre, will undoubtedly 

be a gala event, which you will be proud and honoured to attend. The decor, entertainment, prizes, food and 

festivities will make it a memorable event. You will enjoy a casino area with a variety of tables to spend your 

prom casino money, a video DJ playing your most requested music, a photo station for prom themed photos and 

many more surprises. Throughout the evening there will be a chance for grads to win random prizes donated by 

many local businesses. There will also be a few grand prizes drawn throughout the evening. Grand prize 

winners must still be at the prom to collect their prize or another name will be drawn. Only graduates will be 

eligible for the random prize draws and the casino prize. The 2022 Parent Prom Committee is asking that you 

READ AND FOLLOW these responsible paths to help make your prom evening a huge success.  

  

1. Students may invite one prepaid guest. Guests must be in the age range of 16 years to 19 years. The 

graduate is responsible for the conduct of their guest. All grads must have PRE-PURCHASED their Prom 

Tickets. Each graduate is eligible to receive an invitation to prom 2022, and their guest, two numbered 

wristbands, a gold one for the grad and a silver one for their guest. These wristbands will serve as tickets into 

the prom. The 2022 Prom Invitation is provided as a keepsake for the graduate. Do not forget your 

wristbands and photo ID on prom night.  

  

• Dress is formal or semi-formal. Students will not be allowed to change into casual clothes.   

• The prom doors open at 8:30 p.m. and will close at 9:30 p.m. 

• Everyone will be asked to present photo ID when entering.  

  

2. A very dedicated group of grad parents and volunteers have stepped up to ensure the graduates of 2022 have 

a wonderful prom experience. They are making every effort to ensure the safety of everyone involved the entire 

night. This is a DRY/DRUG FREE GRAD. For forty-five years, parents and volunteers have worked to 

prevent any type of accident which may result in injury or death. The prom committee requests the 

cooperation of parents and students to ensure there is no indulgence in alcohol or drugs prior to prom.  

 

• No alcohol, drugs, vapes, cigarettes or tobacco products, energy drinks, food, or large 

purses/bags will be allowed in the event.  If found, these items will be confiscated, and the student 

and their guest may not be permitted entry.      

• If the graduate or guest is deemed to be under the influence of drugs or alcohol, his/her parents 

will be contacted to escort them home.  

• There will be a first aid attendant on site during the entire prom event.  

• All graduates and their guests will need to clear security before entrance is allowed into the 

prom.  

  

3. Once through security, the graduate and their guest will then go to the registration table where the wristbands 

and numbers will be checked off the master list and prom casino money for both the graduate and their guest 

will be handed out. Please remember the following details:  

 

• Only graduates and their guest will be admitted into the prom venue.  



 

 

 

• Remember to bring your prom wristbands and photo ID along with you.  

• Coats and purses will be checked into the coatroom prior to entering the prom main area to 

ensure their safety.  

 

4. During the prom please remember:  

 

• Any disruptive behavior during the prom will not be tolerated and could cause you and/or your 

guest to be removed from the premises.  

• There is zero tolerance and NO admittance for students arriving under the influence of drugs 

and/or alcohol. 

• Once you leave the prom, you will not be permitted to re-enter.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

  

The 2022 Parent Prom Committee 
 

 

 

 

Fees can be paid online through e-transfer at MBSSprom@outlook.com (include grad’s name in 

notes/comment section) or in the front foyer of MBSS between 3:15-4:00 p.m. from June 6-10, 2022 

(payment can be made with cash or cheque). Order Forms and Contracts must be dropped off at MBSS 

during this time, and tickets will be issued. 
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Graduate’s Name: 

Mount Baker Prom Contract 2022 
 at the Cranbrook Curling Centre 

Friday, June 24, 2022 from 8:30pm to 2:00am 
Doors close at 9:30pm 

 
Mount Baker Secondary School Graduation Prom Guidelines: 

• Participation in graduation events/activities is a privilege that is earned and is contingent upon positive, responsible behavior at this event and 
other school events. Students and guests must be respectful, use appropriate language and act and dance appropriately. 

• Grads may purchase a ticket for his/herself and one guest.  Your guest must sign this contract (if the guest is a Mount Baker Grad, they must 
complete and sign their own contract). Grads are responsible for ensuring that their guest displays responsible and appropriate behavior. 

• Prom guests must range in age from 16 – 19. 

• Tickets are non-refundable and cannot be exchanged with another student. If your guest is unable to attend and you would like to bring 
someone else a new contract must be signed. 

• Prom tickets and photo identification must be presented at the door by all grads and guests. 

• This is a chemical free event. Smoking, alcohol and illegal substances are not permitted.  Parents will be contacted to pick up the graduate 

and/or guest if they are found to be in possession of, or under the influence of drugs or alcohol. ZERO TOLERANCE with NO REFUND. 

• All individuals attending will be subject to search by security. 

• Grads and guests cannot leave the prom area after entering. 

• First Aid attendants will be on site. If you require assistance contact security. 

• Formal or semi-formal attire is required. Attendees will not be allowed to change during prom.  

• Individuals who fail to comply with the above rules will be asked to leave immediately and parents/guardians will be contacted to pick them 
up. 
 

GRAD INFORMATION  GUEST INFORMATION 

Grad Name:  Guest Name:                                            Guest Age: 

Grad Cell Phone:  Guest Cell Phone: 

I agree to abide by the guidelines outlined above.  I agree to abide by the guidelines outlined above. 

Grad Signature:  Guest Signature: 

 

PARENT/GUARDIAN INFORMATION 

Parent/Guardian Name: 

Parent Home Phone: Parent Cell Phone: 

Emergency Contact Name (if parent/guardian is not available): 

Contact Home Phone: Contact Cell Phone: 

I understand I am responsible for my child and their guest, and that if my child and/or their guest do not 

comply with the terms of this contract, I will be called to pick them up from the event. 

Parent/Guardian Signature: 



 

 

 

 

2022 MBSS Grad Ticket Order Form 
(Please complete this form and contract and return it to the MBSS Office) 

 

 

_______________________________  _______________________  ______________________ 

STUDENT’S FULL NAME   HOME PHONE NUMBER  CELL PHONE NUMBER 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

A. PROM NIGHT 

 

Prom/reception admittance, entertainment, food, drink and prizes 

 

$25 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

B.  OPTIONAL: Guest Package 

 

________________________________    ______________________ 

GUEST’S FULL NAME     CELL PHONE NUMBER 

 

Prom/reception admittance, entertainment, food and drink 

 

** GUESTS WILL BE REQUIRED TO PRESENT PHOTO ID AT THE ENTRANCE TO PROM ** 

 

$25 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

TOTAL (A + B)       $_____________ 

 

Cheques Payable to “MBSS Prom Committee” 


